## **CHESS & DOMINO'S 2012 NEWSLETTER**



We started the year learning about this cold white stuff. It was quite fun for a while, but very brrrr... – luckily it soon disappeared and the grass came back





Chess: I auditioned for 'Puss in Boots'

Even though we are often busy sleeping, there was always time for hugs in the garden.



We had a pleasant holiday for a couple of weeks at the 'Rabbit Ritz' in August – there wasn't much sight -seeing to do, but we had plenty of food and good company



Dom: I was so pleased when we went home that I stayed in every evening for a week!



Enjoying our garden after our holiday away.

Chess: Domino was soon back in the neighbour's house but I



Chess: I helped wrap the presents



They put a tree in the house which had sparkly things all over it. We liked pulling them down and rolling them along the floor

Happy Christmas!

